NOTICE

THIS IS TO INFORM TO ALL CONCERNED THAT IN TERMS OF
COMMUNICATION RECEIVED FROM THE NATIONAL LEGAL SERVICES
AUTHORITY, THE COMPETENT AUTHORITY HAS BEEN PLEASED TO
RE-SCHEDULE THE DATE OF NATIONAL LOK ADALAT TO SUNDAY,
THE 22™” APRIL, 2018 INSTEAD OF SATURDAY, THE 14™ APRIL, 2018.

By Order,

Sd/-

Secretary
High Court Legal Services Committee, Calcutta



